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From: Curtis, Jeff
To: Kuncicky, Daniel; 
cc: Tripp, Anthony; 
Subject: RE: new draft operating permit
Date: Tuesday, July 07, 2009 1:55:42 PM


Daniel,
 
Thank you for the updated draft permit.  Everyone on this end has reviewed and 
it is satisfactory.  Public notice for newspaper is being run in the Orlando Sentinel 
tomorrow.  The radio notice will also be done shortly.
 
Best regards,  Jeff
 
Jeff Curtis
EHS Manager, Florida
Safety-Kleen Systems
Office: 561-738-3026
Cell: 561-523-4719
Fax: 561-731-1696
jeff.curtis@safety-kleen.com
www.safety-kleen.com
 
 


From: Kuncicky, Daniel [mailto:Daniel.Kuncicky@dep.state.fl.us] 
Sent: Mon 7/6/2009 1:50 PM 
To: Curtis, Jeff 
Cc: Tripp, Anthony 
Subject: new draft operating permit 
 
Jeff Curtis,  
 
Here is the new draft.  Please let me know if SK has any comments.  When I hear 
back from you and the draft is satisfactory we will issue the replacement.  
 
R, Daniel
 
 
Daniel M. Kuncicky, PhD
Engineer Specialist IV
Hazardous Waste Regulation Section
(850) 245-8786
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The Department of Environmental Protection values your feedback as a 
customer. DEP Secretary Michael W. Sole is committed to continuously 
assessing and improving the level and quality of services provided to you. Please 
take a few minutes to comment on the quality of service you received. Simply 
click on this link to the DEP Customer Survey. Thank you in advance for 
completing the survey.



http://survey.dep.state.fl.us/?refemail=Daniel.Kuncicky@dep.state.fl.us



